Hi Rodger

Thank you for your request for input into the Secretary’s environmental assessment requirements for the above State significant development. The
SEARS provided to date seem guite comprehensive and | have little further to add apart from consideration of the following Council strategic
documents;

*  Coffs Harbour Local Growth Management Strategy + Review (some chapters of the review document are currently on exhibition);
* Coffs Harbour CBD Masterplan; and
*  Coffs Harbour Integrated Transport Study.

Please call if you wish to discuss further.

Regards
Gina

Gina Davis

Senior Planner

Planning & Environment

Tamworth Regional Office NSW 2340
T 02 5778 1487 F 02 5778 1490

gina.davis@planning.nsw.gov.au
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